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I am a Byron Bay resident and have been made aware that the RTA is proposing a to move the
Tintenbar to Ewingsdale section of the Pacific Highway east.

| strongly object to this proposed move as the impact this will have asthetically, sociaily;
environmentally and financially on the established life of the local community will only be detrimental.




